
 

FAQ’S About the Red House Bible Church 

What can I expect?  Friendly people of all ages, who have gathered to 

worship Jesus Christ.  Congregational, choir and special music, 

expositional preaching from the Word of God. 

What about handicap access?  Yes, our facility is equipped with 

handicap parking and a ramped access for those who need this 

assistance. 

Should I carry or bring a Bible?  Most of our members and attendees 

carry a Bible, while others use a smart phone or a tablet to follow along 

as our Pastor reads from the Bible.  We also provide Bibles and 

occasionally put the text of Scripture up on our video projection system. 

Is there a nursery and children’s church?  YES, we provide a nursery 

and a Jr. Church program for our morning worship time.  Nursery age 

children should be dropped off in the nursery room in the lower level of 

our facilities. Jr. Church age children are dismissed from our service just 

prior to the preaching time.  When you arrive, one of our ushers will 

gladly assist you in finding where the children should go. 

How should I dress?  We have those who attend our services in suits 

and then there are those who attend in a more casual attire.  We have no 

dress code but modesty is appropriate, as we gather to worship “in spirit 

and truth.” 

Will I be required to give to the offering?  Although we do receive an 

offering during our worship time, as a part of our worship, no person is 

REQUIRED to participate.  ALL offerings are voluntarily given. 

How long are the services?  Our Sunday AM Service begins at 10:45 

am and this service typically dismisses at 11:45. 

“What is an independent Bible Church”?  View this article on this 

page “I’m New Here”  

Does this church have a Statement of Faith which I could examine 

prior to visiting the church?  For information concerning this question, 

please contact our Pastor at gblake@redhousechurch.com or 304-586-

9181. 

mailto:gblake@redhousechurch.com

